
 

January 12, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  We wanted to draw your attention to various updates we have for the 

start of 2018. 

As always, the website is often a good option.  However, Remind info is also helpful as well as various 

items are being pushed out through that venue as well.  In order to stay abreast of some of the 

happenings at BHMS, we ask you to view information at the following links:   

January 2018 Calendar of Events: 

Go to www.wtps/bunkerhill and click on the “Calendar” tab. 

 

Correspondence Regarding New Procedure for Report Card Distribution: 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/23385 

 

Principal’s Message 

http://safeYouTube.net/w/yY6c 

 

Remind Account BHMS Updates 

To join, text the message:  @bhmstwp to the number 81010 

 

Hope everyone has a good extended weekend, 

Sincerely, 

Mike D’Ostilio 

http://www.wtps/bunkerhill
https://www.wtps.org/Page/23385
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